
Welcome Wranglers! 

It is with great excitement that we welcome everyone to the 2025–26 school year at 
RancheView School! Whether you are a returning member of our community or joining us 
for the first time, we are so grateful you are here. Together, our students, staff, and families 
bring the strength, compassion, and kindness that make RancheView such a special place 
to learn and grow. 

A special welcome goes out to our Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten students who are 
just beginning their educational journey—we are thrilled to have you join our Wrangler 
family. To our returning students, we look forward to seeing how you’ve grown over the 
summer and can’t wait to hear about your adventures. To our new families and staff, thank 
you for being here at RancheView—we are excited to learn and grow alongside you. 

This past year, our school community celebrated many successes, and we are so proud of 
our students. Our Jr. A Girls Volleyball team and Jr. A Girls and Boys Basketball teams 
brought home numerous divisional banners, showcasing their teamwork and 
determination. Our bands consistently earned ratings of excellence at festivals, a true 
testament to the dedication of our young musicians. We were also thrilled to see such a 
fabulous turnout from families at our Literacy and Numeracy nights, where the joy of 
learning was shared by all. 

Looking ahead, this school year promises to be filled with meaningful learning, lasting 
friendships, and opportunities to shine both inside and outside the classroom. We remain 
committed to providing authentic learning experiences for our students through field trips, 
guest speakers, and strong connections with our community. And as always, we are 
excited for the many events that make RancheView unique—including our Grade 8 
students heading to Camp Chief Hector in June for Farewell, our Sr. Band trip to 
Edmonton,  Elementary Bike Rally in collaboration with Cochrane Kiwanis and Bike 
Cochrane, Middle School Track Meet and Elementary Sports Day, and to kick things off our 
Welcome Back BBQ. 

At RancheView, we are committed to creating an inclusive, caring, and safe environment 
where every individual feels valued and supported. Together, let’s encourage one another, 
celebrate achievements big and small, and make this a year to remember. 

And always remember the Wrangler Way:  Be Kind. Be Safe. Be Respectful. 



Here’s to a wonderful 2025–26 school year! 

With gratitude and excitement           

Lynette LePan-Smith 
Principal 
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